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Davis & Lawrence

FLY KILL

CONCENTRATE

Emulsifiable Fly Spray or Wipe on Concentrate

Kills and Repels Horse Flies, Stable Flies,
 House Flies, Horn Flies, Face Flies, Mosquitoes.

FOR USE ON HORSES ONLY.  EFFECTIVE IN THE BARN AND THE PASTURE.

COMMERCIAL

CAUTION      POISON

GUARANTEE:
PYRETHRINS..................................0.50%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE, TECHNICAL................1.00%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE..........1.67%
DI-N-PROPYL ISOCINCHOMERONATE..................4.00%

REGISTRATION NO: 23899 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.

NET CONTENTS:  473 mL

DAVIS & LAWRENCE
Cambridge, Ontario

N3C 2W4
8048B

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Read entire directions thoroughly before use.  Mix 1 PART FLY KILL
CONCENTRATE TO 4 PARTS WATER.  Make just enough finished product to
treat the horse.  The dilution should not be saved and used again. 
This product has been specially developed for use on horses.  When used
as directed, it provides a protective hair coating against biting and



nuisance flies.  This product may also be used as a spray in barns for
quick knock-down and kill of flies and mosquitoes.

HORSES: To Wipe On:  Brush horse's hair before application to remove
excess dirt and dust.   Moisten a soft cloth with the diluted Fly Kill
product and briskly run cloth over the hair.  It is best to apply by
rubbing against the hair growth.  Give special attention to the legs,
flanks, shoulders, neck and area around the face where flies generally
are seen.  Once applied, do not wet skin.  Apply 30-60 mL diluted
solution on mature horses and 15-30 mL diluted solution on ponies. 
Repeat daily or as required.  Do not allow solution to contact animal's
eyes, mouth or any wounds.

Use As A Spray:  The diluted Fly Kill product may be applied directly
to the horse as a fine mist spray.  Spray horses once daily applying
just enough spray to wet the hair ends.  Apply 30-60 mL diluted
solution on horses and 15-30 mL diluted solution on ponies.  Do not
spray on face of animal (wipe on face).

BARN OR STABLE:  Remove all animals before spraying.  Close doors and
windows.  Spray with a hand sprayer onto areas where mosquitoes and
other flies congregate.  For space spray, direct spray upwards and away
from applicator to fill room.  Wear mask or respirator and protective
clothing when applying spray mist.  Keep barn or stable area closed for
10-20 minutes after spraying.  Ventilate well before humans or animals
re-enter.  Do not contaminate feed or water troughs.  Do not spray over
milk or milking equipment.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Avoid breathing spray mist.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed
through skin.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling.  Do
not contaminate feed, water or food stuffs.  Do not cover horses
immediately after treatment.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, DO NOT induce vomiting.  Obtain medical attention
immediately.  If vomiting occurs spontaneously, keep victim's head
below hips to prevent the breathing of vomitus into the lungs.  If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water and obtain medical attention.  If on
skin, wash with soap and water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical
attention.

DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse container.  Follow provincial instructions for any
required cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Make the
empty container unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container
in accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact



the regional office of Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label information. 
This service and this information do not replace the official hard-copy
label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the
information obtained through this service is accurate, current or
correct, and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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